Staunton & Corse Community Hub
November 22 Newsletter

From now on we'll be sending regular updates about the Hub via email (alongside our regular Facebook posts), if you would prefer to be removed from the distribution list please let us know.

Opening hours: Wednesdays - Fridays 11am - 3pm, Fridays & Saturdays 5.30pm - 10.30pm - we are hoping to expand these, but need additional volunteers to be able to do that.

Daytime menu: paninis, jacket potatoes, soup, cakes, snacks and drinks.

Friday evenings:
28/10  Gumbie's Wood Fired Pizza van in the car park - everyone is welcome to come in to eat their food and have a drink.
04/11  Fries night (dirty/loaded fries - various options)
11/11  Cotswold Chic food Van in the car park (hot pork rolls, chilli, curry) - everyone is welcome to come in to eat their food and have a drink.
18/11  Krave N Naths Burger van in the car park -  everyone is welcome to come in to eat their food and have a drink.
25/11 Mr Gyro Greek food van in the car park - everyone is welcome to come in to eat their food and have a drink.

December is likely to be Christmas meals - further details to follow.

Saturday evenings:
Saturday 29th October - Family Halloween Party - 5.30 - 9.30pm - food & drink, music & dancing, fancy dress competitions & Halloween activities.
Regular Saturday night’s menu - curry, pasta, basket meals.

Regular daytime activities:

Wednesdays - 10.30 - 11.00 - free Rhyme Time music session for pre-school children & babies with their   
                          parents/carers.
Thursdays -   11.00 - 12.30 - social knitting group
                       1st Thursday of the month 10.30 - 12.00 - Stamp & Chat (card making group) with Simply 
                       Pretty
Fridays -             1st Friday of the month, 11.00 - 12.00 - book club

If you would like to set up your own social group or club at the Hub, please do get in contact.

Free courses for adults:
31/10 9.30 - 12.30   First Aid
07/11 9.30 - 12.30    Health & Safety
14/11 9.30 - 12.30    Fire Safety
21/11 9.30 - 12.30    Paediatric First Aid

We will be offering further courses in the new year, if there is anything in particular you would like to learn please let us know.

As always we need to thank our amazing volunteers, we literally wouldn't be open without them.  We're always looking for new volunteers to enable us to expand our opening hours and food offering, if you're able to spare any time (even just a few hours), we would be eternally grateful.  Roles include taking orders, preparing drinks, clearing tables, preparing food, washing up, gardening and maintenance.

You can get in touch via email (theswancommunitygroup@gmail.com), via phone (01452 840 323) or via Facebook/Messenger.  If you know anyone who is not online or receiving updates, please pass these details on to them. We will endeavour to utilise the village noticeboards, Parish Magazines and leaflet drops to keep everyone updated as much as possible.
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